[image: ]
May 2, 2024
Dear Families, 
Happy May!  A great thanks to the students for the green up efforts yesterday at our school.  We are proud of our school and want it to look it’s best.  We did realize that our teeter totter is broken.  If you have the talent to weld or problem solve, we welcome you to take a look.  It’s a playground favorite.  
The garden beds have been prepped for vegetables.  If you happen to have a surplus of seedlings in about a month, we would greatly appreciate such plants as cucumbers, pumpkins or cherry tomatoes.  We’ll also plant beans and peas.  We often find students munching on these during recess.  
Registration is going well. If you need help, please contact the office.  We are already planning for next year.   Refer a new family and receive 10% off one tuition the following year!  We rely on your marketing for us.  Thank you.  
[image: ][image: ]Next week grades 1-8 will be testing from 8:30-2:30, throughout the day.  Coordinating these tests around specials and teachers can be a challenge.  Please do your best to be one time and pick up after 2:40.   How can you prepare your child?  Allow them to get plenty of rest, serve a healthy breakfast, send in healthy snacks, plenty of water or juice, encourage them to do their best and ask them about their test experience.  These tests are important for St Paul’s Catholic School.  Teachers base our curriculum on the results and try to supplement our programming when we realize there’s a gap or dip in results.  Families can track their child’s annual progress year to year.  They are important, but they do not have a bearing on grade placement.  These are the facts we have been sharing with your child.   Families are encouraged to send in snacks for the class to keep their spirits up and celebrate the good work they are doing.  There will not be HW Club next week.  Regular ASP charges apply.  
Mother’s Day Raffle Tickets are due Thursday morning.  All families are obligated to sell $300 in tickets as part of your tuition agreement or send in the opt of fee of $150.  

Mass next week will be on Thursday for Ascension Thursday.  8:30 AM.  The mass intention will be for Mrs. Lemire’s mother.  All are welcome.  
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